
  about 4064 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 4064 # periphero {per-ee-fer'-o}; from 4012 and 5342; to
convey around, i.e. transport hither and thither: -- bear
(carry) {about}.[ql

  add 2018 # epiphero {ep-ee-fer'-o}; from 1909 and 5342; to
bear upon (or further), i.e. adduce (personally or judicially
[accuse, inflict]), superinduce: -- {add}, bring (against), take.
[ql

  against 2018 # epiphero {ep-ee-fer'-o}; from 1909 and 5342; to
bear upon (or further), i.e. adduce (personally or judicially
[accuse, inflict]), superinduce: -- add, bring ({against}), take.
[ql

  and 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up {and} down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  array 1746 # enduo {en-doo'-o}; from 1722 and 1416 (in the
sense of sinking into a garment); to invest with clothing
(literally or figuratively): -- {array}, clothe (with), endue,
have (put) on.[ql ***. enegko. See 5342.[ql

  as 3634 # hoios {hoy'-os}; probably akin to 3588, 3739, and
3745; such or what sort of (as a correlation or exclamation);
especially the neuter (adverbial) with negative, not so: -- so
(as), such {as}, what (manner of), which.[ql ***. oio. See 5342.
[ql

  as 3634 # hoios {hoy'-os}; probably akin to 3588, 3739, and
3745; such or what sort of (as a correlation or exclamation);
especially the neuter (adverbial) with negative, not so: -- so
({as}), such as, what (manner of), which.[ql ***. oio. See 5342.
[ql

  away 0667 # appohero {ap-of-er'-o}; from 575 and 5342; to bear
off (literally or rel.): -- bring, carry ({away}).[ql

  away 3911 # paraphero {par-af-er'-o}; from 3844 and 5342
(including its alternate forms); to bear along or aside, i.e.
carry off (literally or figuratively); by implication, to avert:
-- remove, take {away}.[ql

  be 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be better, carry,
differ from, drive up and down, be (more) excellent, make matter,
 publish, {be} of more value.[ql

  be 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be better, carry,
differ from, drive up and down, {be} (more) excellent, make
matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  be 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
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(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- {be} better, carry,
 differ from, drive up and down, be (more) excellent, make
matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  be 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for, bring
together, be expedient (for), be good, ({be}) profit(-able for).
[ql

  be 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for, bring
together, be expedient (for), {be} good, (be) profit(-able for).
[ql

  be 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for, bring
together, {be} expedient (for), be good, (be) profit(-able for).
[ql

  be 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- {be} better for,
bring together, be expedient (for), be good, (be) profit(-able
for).[ql

  be 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other and
apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, {be} driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach,
rushing, uphold.[ql

  be 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other and
apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- {be}, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach, rushing,
 uphold.[ql

  bear 0399 # anaphero {an-af-er'-o}; from 303 and 5342; to take
up (literally or figuratively): -- {bear}, bring (carry, lead)
up, offer (up).[ql

  bear 1627 # ekphero {ek-fer'-o}; from 1537 and 5342; to bear
out (literally or figuratively): -- {bear}, bring forth, carry
forth (out).[ql

  bear 4064 # periphero {per-ee-fer'-o}; from 4012 and 5342; to
convey around, i.e. transport hither and thither: -- {bear}
(carry) about.[ql

  bear 5297 # hupophero {hoop-of-er'-o}; from 5259 and 5342; to
bear from underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to undergo hardship: --
 {bear}, endure.[ql

  bear 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
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and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, {bear}, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach, rushing,
 uphold.[ql

  Bernice 0959 # Bernike {ber-nee'-kay}; from a provincial form
of 5342 and 3529; victorious; Bernice, a member of the Herodian
family: -- {Bernice}.[ql

  better 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
{better}, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  better 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be {better} for,
bring together, be expedient (for), be good, (be) profit(-able
for).[ql

  bring 0399 # anaphero {an-af-er'-o}; from 303 and 5342; to
take up (literally or figuratively): -- bear, {bring} (carry,
lead) up, offer (up).[ql

  bring 0667 # appohero {ap-of-er'-o}; from 575 and 5342; to
bear off (literally or rel.): -- {bring}, carry (away).[ql

  bring 1533 # eisphero {ice-fer'-o}; from 1519 and 5342; to
carry inward (literally or figuratively): -- {bring} (in), lead
into.[ql

  bring 1627 # ekphero {ek-fer'-o}; from 1537 and 5342; to bear
out (literally or figuratively): -- bear, {bring} forth, carry
forth (out).[ql

  bring 2018 # epiphero {ep-ee-fer'-o}; from 1909 and 5342; to
bear upon (or further), i.e. adduce (personally or judicially
[accuse, inflict]), superinduce: -- add, {bring} (against), take.
[ql

  bring 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- {bring} (to, unto), deal with, do,
 offer (unto, up), present unto, put to.[ql

  bring 4393 # prophero {prof-er'-o}; from 4253 and 5342; to
bear forward, i.e. produce: -- {bring} forth.[ql

  bring 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for,
{bring} together, be expedient (for), be good, (be) profit(-able
for).[ql

  bring 5052 # telesphoreo {tel-es-for-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 5056 and 5342; to be a bearer to completion (maturity), i.e.
to ripen fruit (figuratively): -- {bring} fruit to perfection.[ql

  bring 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;

Page 3

12/9/2021



namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, {bring} (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach, rushing,
 uphold.[ql

  carry 0399 # anaphero {an-af-er'-o}; from 303 and 5342; to
take up (literally or figuratively): -- bear, bring ({carry},
lead) up, offer (up).[ql

  carry 0667 # appohero {ap-of-er'-o}; from 575 and 5342; to
bear off (literally or rel.): -- bring, {carry} (away).[ql

  carry 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, {carry}, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  carry 1627 # ekphero {ek-fer'-o}; from 1537 and 5342; to bear
out (literally or figuratively): -- bear, bring forth, {carry}
forth (out).[ql

  carry 4064 # periphero {per-ee-fer'-o}; from 4012 and 5342; to
convey around, i.e. transport hither and thither: -- bear
({carry}) about.[ql

  carry 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), {carry}, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach, rushing,
 uphold.[ql

  clothe 1746 # enduo {en-doo'-o}; from 1722 and 1416 (in the
sense of sinking into a garment); to invest with clothing
(literally or figuratively): -- array, {clothe} (with), endue,
have (put) on.[ql ***. enegko. See 5342.[ql

  come 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, {come}, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach, rushing,
 uphold.[ql

  continually 1336 # dienekes {dee-ay-nek-es'}; neuter of a
compound of 1223 and a derivative of an alternate of 5342;
carried through, i.e. (adverbially with 1519 and 3588 prefixed)
perpetually: -- + {continually}, for ever.[ql

  day 5459 # phosphoros {foce-for'-os}; from 5457 and 5342;
light-bearing ("phosphorus"), i.e. (specifically) the morning-
star (figuratively): -- {day} star.[ql

  deadly 2287 # thanatephoros {than-at-ay'-for-os}; from (the
feminine form of) 2288 and 5342; death-bearing, i.e. fatal: --
{deadly}.[ql

  deal 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), {deal} with, do,
 offer (unto, up), present unto, put to.[ql
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  differ 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, {differ} from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  do 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), deal with, {do},
 offer (unto, up), present unto, put to.[ql

  down 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and {down}, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  down 2702 # kataphero {kat-af-er'-o}; from 2596 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear down, i.e. (figuratively)
overcome (with drowsiness); specially, to cast a vote: -- fall,
give, sink {down}.[ql

  drive 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, {drive} up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  drive 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
{drive}, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach,
rushing, uphold.[ql

  driven 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be {driven}, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach,
rushing, uphold.[ql

  endue 1746 # enduo {en-doo'-o}; from 1722 and 1416 (in the
sense of sinking into a garment); to invest with clothing
(literally or figuratively): -- array, clothe (with), {endue},
have (put) on.[ql ***. enegko. See 5342.[ql

  endure 5297 # hupophero {hoop-of-er'-o}; from 5259 and 5342;
to bear from underneath, i.e. (figuratively) to undergo hardship:
 -- bear, {endure}.[ql

  endure 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, {endure}, go on, lay, lead, move, reach,
rushing, uphold.[ql

  ever 1336 # dienekes {dee-ay-nek-es'}; neuter of a compound of
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1223 and a derivative of an alternate of 5342; carried through,
i.e. (adverbially with 1519 and 3588 prefixed) perpetually: -- +
continually, for {ever}.[ql

  excellent 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342;
to bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear
apart, i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
{excellent}, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  expedient 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for, bring
together, be {expedient} (for), be good, (be) profit(-able for).
[ql

  fall 2702 # kataphero {kat-af-er'-o}; from 2596 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear down, i.e. (figuratively)
overcome (with drowsiness); specially, to cast a vote: -- {fall},
 give, sink down.[ql

  for 1336 # dienekes {dee-ay-nek-es'}; neuter of a compound of
1223 and a derivative of an alternate of 5342; carried through,
i.e. (adverbially with 1519 and 3588 prefixed) perpetually: -- +
continually, {for} ever.[ql

  for 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for, bring
together, be expedient (for), be good, (be) profit(-able {for}).
[ql

  for 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for, bring
together, be expedient ({for}), be good, (be) profit(-able for).
[ql

  for 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better {for},
bring together, be expedient (for), be good, (be) profit(-able
for).[ql

  forth 1627 # ekphero {ek-fer'-o}; from 1537 and 5342; to bear
out (literally or figuratively): -- bear, bring forth, carry
{forth} (out).[ql

  forth 1627 # ekphero {ek-fer'-o}; from 1537 and 5342; to bear
out (literally or figuratively): -- bear, bring {forth}, carry
forth (out).[ql

  forth 4393 # prophero {prof-er'-o}; from 4253 and 5342; to
bear forward, i.e. produce: -- bring {forth}.[ql

  forth 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring ({forth}), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach, rushing,
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 uphold.[ql

  from 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ {from}, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  fruit 5052 # telesphoreo {tel-es-for-eh'-o}; from a compound
of 5056 and 5342; to be a bearer to completion (maturity), i.e.
to ripen fruit (figuratively): -- bring {fruit} to perfection.[ql

  fruitful 2593 # karpophoros {kar-pof-or'-os}; from 2590 and
5342; fruitbearing (figuratively): -- {fruitful}.[ql

  give 2702 # kataphero {kat-af-er'-o}; from 2596 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear down, i.e. (figuratively)
overcome (with drowsiness); specially, to cast a vote: -- fall,
{give}, sink down.[ql

  go 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other and
apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, {go} on, lay, lead, move, reach,
rushing, uphold.[ql

  good 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for, bring
together, be expedient (for), be {good}, (be) profit(-able for).
[ql

  have 1746 # enduo {en-doo'-o}; from 1722 and 1416 (in the
sense of sinking into a garment); to invest with clothing
(literally or figuratively): -- array, clothe (with), endue,
{have} (put) on.[ql ***. enegko. See 5342.[ql

  her 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other and
apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let {her}
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach, rushing,
 uphold.[ql

  in 1533 # eisphero {ice-fer'-o}; from 1519 and 5342; to carry
inward (literally or figuratively): -- bring ({in}), lead into.
[ql

  into 1533 # eisphero {ice-fer'-o}; from 1519 and 5342; to
carry inward (literally or figuratively): -- bring (in), lead
{into}.[ql

  lading 5414 # phortos {for'-tos}; from 5342; something carried,
 i.e. the cargo of a ship: -- {lading}.[ql

  lay 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other and
apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, {lay}, lead, move, reach,
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rushing, uphold.[ql

  lead 0399 # anaphero {an-af-er'-o}; from 303 and 5342; to take
up (literally or figuratively): -- bear, bring (carry, {lead})
up, offer (up).[ql

  lead 1533 # eisphero {ice-fer'-o}; from 1519 and 5342; to
carry inward (literally or figuratively): -- bring (in), {lead}
into.[ql

  lead 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, {lead}, move, reach,
rushing, uphold.[ql

  let 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other and
apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + {let} her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach, rushing,
 uphold.[ql

  make 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, {make} matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  manner 3634 # hoios {hoy'-os}; probably akin to 3588, 3739,
and 3745; such or what sort of (as a correlation or exclamation);
 especially the neuter (adverbial) with negative, not so: -- so
(as), such as, what ({manner} of), which.[ql ***. oio. See 5342.
[ql

  matter 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make {matter}, publish, be of more value.[ql

  more 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of {more} value.[ql

  more 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be ({more})
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  move 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, {move}, reach,
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rushing, uphold.[ql

  of 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be better, carry,
differ from, drive up and down, be (more) excellent, make matter,
 publish, be {of} more value.[ql

  of 3634 # hoios {hoy'-os}; probably akin to 3588, 3739, and
3745; such or what sort of (as a correlation or exclamation);
especially the neuter (adverbial) with negative, not so: -- so
(as), such as, what (manner {of}), which.[ql ***. oio. See 5342.
[ql

  offer 0399 # anaphero {an-af-er'-o}; from 303 and 5342; to
take up (literally or figuratively): -- bear, bring (carry,
lead) up, {offer} (up).[ql

  offer 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), deal with, do,
{offer} (unto, up), present unto, put to.[ql

  on 1746 # enduo {en-doo'-o}; from 1722 and 1416 (in the sense
of sinking into a garment); to invest with clothing (literally
or figuratively): -- array, clothe (with), endue, have (put)
{on}.[ql ***. enegko. See 5342.[ql

  on 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other and
apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go {on}, lay, lead, move, reach,
rushing, uphold.[ql

  out 1627 # ekphero {ek-fer'-o}; from 1537 and 5342; to bear
out (literally or figuratively): -- bear, bring forth, carry
forth ({out}).[ql

  perfection 5052 # telesphoreo {tel-es-for-eh'-o}; from a
compound of 5056 and 5342; to be a bearer to completion
(maturity), i.e. to ripen fruit (figuratively): -- bring fruit
to {perfection}.[ql

  present 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), deal with, do,
offer (unto, up), {present} unto, put to.[ql

  profit 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for, bring
together, be expedient (for), be good, (be) {profit}(-able for).
[ql

  publish 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, {publish}, be of more value.[ql

  put 1746 # enduo {en-doo'-o}; from 1722 and 1416 (in the sense
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of sinking into a garment); to invest with clothing (literally
or figuratively): -- array, clothe (with), endue, have ({put})
on.[ql ***. enegko. See 5342.[ql

  put 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), deal with, do,
offer (unto, up), present unto, {put} to.[ql

  reach 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, {reach},
rushing, uphold.[ql

  remove 3911 # paraphero {par-af-er'-o}; from 3844 and 5342
(including its alternate forms); to bear along or aside, i.e.
carry off (literally or figuratively); by implication, to avert:
-- {remove}, take away.[ql

  rushing 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach,
{rushing}, uphold.[ql

  shoulder 5606 # omos {o'-mos}; perhaps from the alternate of
5342; the shoulder (as that on which burdens are borne): --
{shoulder}.[ql

  sink 2702 # kataphero {kat-af-er'-o}; from 2596 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear down, i.e. (figuratively)
overcome (with drowsiness); specially, to cast a vote: -- fall,
give, {sink} down.[ql

  so 3634 # hoios {hoy'-os}; probably akin to 3588, 3739, and
3745; such or what sort of (as a correlation or exclamation);
especially the neuter (adverbial) with negative, not so: -- {so}
(as), such as, what (manner of), which.[ql ***. oio. See 5342.[ql

  star 5459 # phosphoros {foce-for'-os}; from 5457 and 5342;
light-bearing ("phosphorus"), i.e. (specifically) the morning-
star (figuratively): -- day {star}.[ql

  such 3634 # hoios {hoy'-os}; probably akin to 3588, 3739, and
3745; such or what sort of (as a correlation or exclamation);
especially the neuter (adverbial) with negative, not so: -- so
(as), {such} as, what (manner of), which.[ql ***. oio. See 5342.
[ql

  take 2018 # epiphero {ep-ee-fer'-o}; from 1909 and 5342; to
bear upon (or further), i.e. adduce (personally or judicially
[accuse, inflict]), superinduce: -- add, bring (against), {take}.
[ql

  take 3911 # paraphero {par-af-er'-o}; from 3844 and 5342
(including its alternate forms); to bear along or aside, i.e.
carry off (literally or figuratively); by implication, to avert:
-- remove, {take} away.[ql

  talent 5007 # talanton {tal'-an-ton}; neuter of a presumed
derivative of the original form of tlao (to bear; equivalent to
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5342); a balance (as supporting weights), i.e. (by implication)
a certain weight (and thence a coin or rather sum of money) or
"talent": -- {talent}.[ql

  to 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), deal with, do,
offer (unto, up), present unto, put {to}.[ql

  to 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring ({to}, unto), deal with, do,
 offer (unto, up), present unto, put to.[ql

  to 5052 # telesphoreo {tel-es-for-eh'-o}; from a compound of
5056 and 5342; to be a bearer to completion (maturity), i.e. to
ripen fruit (figuratively): -- bring fruit {to} perfection.[ql

  together 4851 # sumphero {soom-fer'-o}; from 4862 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear together (contribute), i.e.
(literally) to collect, or (figuratively) to conduce; especially
(neuter participle as a noun) advantage: -- be better for, bring
{together}, be expedient (for), be good, (be) profit(-able for).
[ql

  tribute 5411 # phoros {for'-os}; from 5342; a load (as borne),
i.e. (figuratively) a tax (properly, an individual assessment on
persons or property; whereas 5056 is usually a general toll on
goods or travel): -- {tribute}.[ql

  unto 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), deal with, do,
offer (unto, up), present {unto}, put to.[ql

  unto 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), deal with, do,
offer ({unto}, up), present unto, put to.[ql

  unto 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, {unto}), deal with, do,
 offer (unto, up), present unto, put to.[ql

  up 0399 # anaphero {an-af-er'-o}; from 303 and 5342; to take
up (literally or figuratively): -- bear, bring (carry, lead) up,
offer ({up}).[ql

  up 0399 # anaphero {an-af-er'-o}; from 303 and 5342; to take
up (literally or figuratively): -- bear, bring (carry, lead)
{up}, offer (up).[ql

  up 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be better, carry,
differ from, drive {up} and down, be (more) excellent, make
matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  up 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), deal with, do,
offer (unto, {up}), present unto, put to.[ql

  uphold 5342 # phero {fer'-o}; a primary verb (for which other
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and apparently not cognate ones are used in certain tenses only;
namely, oio {oy'-o}; and enegko {en-eng'-ko); to "bear" or carry
(in a very wide application, literally and figuratively, as
follows): -- be, bear, bring (forth), carry, come, + let her
drive, be driven, endure, go on, lay, lead, move, reach, rushing,
 {uphold}.[ql

  value 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more {value}.[ql

  what 3634 # hoios {hoy'-os}; probably akin to 3588, 3739, and
3745; such or what sort of (as a correlation or exclamation);
especially the neuter (adverbial) with negative, not so: -- so
(as), such as, {what} (manner of), which.[ql ***. oio. See 5342.
[ql

  which 3634 # hoios {hoy'-os}; probably akin to 3588, 3739, and
3745; such or what sort of (as a correlation or exclamation);
especially the neuter (adverbial) with negative, not so: -- so
(as), such as, what (manner of), {which}.[ql ***. oio. See 5342.
[ql

  with 1746 # enduo {en-doo'-o}; from 1722 and 1416 (in the
sense of sinking into a garment); to invest with clothing
(literally or figuratively): -- array, clothe ({with}), endue,
have (put) on.[ql ***. enegko. See 5342.[ql

  with 4374 # prosphero {pros-fer'-o}; from 4314 and 5342
(including its alternate); to bear towards, i.e. lead to, tender
(especially to God), treat: -- bring (to, unto), deal {with}, do,
 offer (unto, up), present unto, put to.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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